August 31, 1984

David A. Leckie, Esq. 84 SEP -9 p1:46
Brand and Leckie

Suite 480

1901 L Strest. N.W.

Washington, U.C. 20036

ANTITRUST

Gult States Utilities Company
(River Bend Station, Units 1 and 2)
NRC Docket Nos. 50-458A 50-459A

Dear Mr. Leckie:

This will confirm our telephone conversations concerning the status of
the NRC Staff's Operating License antitrust review of the captioned nuclear
units. Pursuant to our conversations, I have reserved the Law Library
Conference room (Room 9604) for 11:00 AM on September 11, 1984, in order to
meet with you and discuss your concerns.

Sincerely,

Benjamin H. Vogler
Deputy Antitrust Counsel
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